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“IMPORTANT MESSAGE, PLEASE READ”  

Hello, TSAA friends, 

The time has come to make a decision about whether to hold our 
April 6 meeting or not.  The board members all agree that it 
should be cancelled.  We have all been asked to limit gatherings 
to 50 people or less, and I read today where someone is 
recommending 10 or less. 

The Heritage Museum is closed for the rest of this month, and I 
don’t know if it will even be open by April 6. 

The safety of all our members is our top priority, so this is the reason the meeting 
is cancelled.   I am so sorry, especially since that would have been my last 
meeting as President. 

I will look forward to seeing many of you in September and October, when your 
new President Lynn Pierson will be taking over.   

I want to thank you all for your attendance and support, and for taking part in the 
competitions and workshops. I especially want to thank the BOARD 
MEMBERS, who have been so very supportive and wonderful to work with.  I 
really appreciate all of you and the work you’ve done to make the last 2 years 
successful and so very enjoyable. 

Have a good summer, please stay well, and I’ll see you in the fall. 

My best regards to all, 

Trish 
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As We Close Out the Year……….  

First, I want to thank everyone who helped with our many varied projects, 

Lynn Pierson, Raquel Egosi, Carole Loiacono, and Trish Gregory did a great job 
with our demonstrations and workshops. 

Please volunteer or suggest someone you think would offer a demonstration or 
workshop that would please our members. 

I appreciate all who participated in our field trip.  Please make suggestions of 
where you would like to go next year. 

Many have made positive comments about our Plein Air Event.  Congratulations 
to the following artist who placed in this years event. 

Quick Draw: First Place, Debbie Lazar             Honorable Mention, Tammie Dickerson 

Tarpon Avenue Award: Frank Hipp 

Booker Creek Award: Deborah Lazar 

Peoples Choice: Lionel Sanchez 

Painting: First Place, Larry Pomfrey          Second Place, Kathy Cappadora Jenkins 

Third Place, Lionel Sanchez           Honorable Mention, Janie  Haskins 

Honorable Mention, Tammie Dickerson          Honorable Mention, Bess King 

Photography:  

Brooker Creek,  Sue Thomas           First Place, Diane Anton 

Second Place, Pattie Fleig           Third Place, Peggy McCardle 

Honorable Mention, Stuart Harrison 
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Events happen because of hard working volunteers, 

Thank you to …. Jana and Larry Withers, Sue and Dave 
McCubbin, Sue Thomas, Peggy McCardle, Trish Gregory, 
Lynn Kopala. Pat Miller, :Lynn Pierson, Antwan Ramar, 
Ljuba Simovic, Patsy Renz, Heather Risley, Hannah 
Matarazzi, Frank Hipp, Martha Hickey, Wendy Davis, 
Maria Bouris, and each of you who made out of town 
guest feel welcome. 

I Look forward to working with you next year!  Sherry Orr 

Pictures from Paint and Photo by Sue Thomas 

Eddie and Barb Hoffman were major sponsors.  Barb 
is President of the Friends of Brooker Creek Preserve 
and donated the two Brooker Creek prizes.  

Jana and Larry Withers were the greeters and passed 
out the programs.  

Dan Jenkin, owner of Tarpon Tavern & Tuscan Sun, 
donated most of the food.   



 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR MEMBERS: 
Sue Thomas sold a sunflower photo from the 
display in the chamber - they do work!!  

Nancy Rhoads got an honorable mention at the 
DFAC  annual show.   

Margaret Modjeski sold a watercolor painting..... 
“Proud Pelican" at Stirling Art Studios & Gallery in 
March 

Everyone needs a little sunshine in her/his life. 
Contact lynnkopala@hotmail.com if you know a 
TSAA member who needs a little sunshine in the 
form of a greeting card. 

Sunshine Chairperson, is ready to supply it to those of our 
membership who may be under a cloud.   

VENUE NEWS: 

AdventHealth North Pinellas - Lynn Kopala - 940-4975: 
We're happy to announce that TSAA and AdventHealth 
have reached agreement on the display of TSAA 
member work once again. The hospital has provided 
two walls on their large community conference room in 
the 2nd floor. Our first show in the new room is up. 
Trish Gregory and Sherry Orr each have four works 
on display. Work will be hung for  approximately 2 
months. Please contact Lynn Kopala for details if you 
are interested in displaying at AdventHealth 
 

Performing Arts Center: Heather Risley, At the 
Performing Art Center gallery beginning March 10: 
Lois Bajor, Lee Albion, and Heather Risley. 
(Heather still needs someone to volunteer to do the 
performing art center as she can no longer do it.  If 
you can take over this venue, Heather will be glad 
to show you what needs to be done We can’t afford 
to lose this venue). 
 

Chamber of Commerce (1 N Pinellas Ave) 
Heather Risley - At the Chamber of Commerce 
through March:  Lee Albion, Ljuba Simivic, Sue 
Thomas and Susan Mayhew 

Valley Bank: Lynn Kopala - 940-4975:  

Valley Bank is booked through April 2021 - yes, 
next year. Lynn Hudson Kopala will have the sign 
up sheet at the March meeting if you'd like to 
schedule a one person show, hanging for 8 weeks, 
comprised of 9 works, some time after April 2021. 
Lora VanNoord is showing her luminous oil 
paintings through April 2020. 
727-940-4975 or  lynnkopala@hotmail.com. 
 

Tarpon Springs Library -  No Report  

 Contact Mary Silvia at 774-218-1001 
or maryfsilvia@gmail.com 

Welcome New Member: 

Margaret Young - Tarpon Springs - 741-1981 

Artist of the Month at our 

March  meeting was Hannah 

Matarazzi. She was chosen 

for her pastel and colored 

pencil painting of “Wheat 

Thrasher” 

March Demonstration 

Lynn Foskett Pierson did the 
March demonstration for 
TSAA.  She showed us how 
to paint with cold wax.  
Interesting.  

 

 

 

 



TARPON SPRINGS ART ASSOCIATION 

PO BDE 1177 

TFGHDI SHGJIKL   FMDGJNF    34688 

Our Mission… 

...to promote interest and community 
awareness of all forms of visual art, to provide 
opportunities for individuals to associate with 

other artists, and to share in and learn from 
artistic knowledge and experiences. 

REMEMBER…..REMEMBER…..REMEMBER…..REMEMBER…..    

The next general  meeting is Monday, September 14, 

1:30  pm, 2020 at  The Community Center 

The next board meeting  is September 28 2020, 
2:30PM at the Tarpon Springs Library . 
 

If you have any news  call me at 943-7732 or email 
me at patsy.renz@verizon.net by August 18, 2020 
Everything that happens in your art is important to 
us all. 

Artist of the Month ScheduleArtist of the Month ScheduleArtist of the Month ScheduleArtist of the Month Schedule    

September September September September ––––    All Media artwork Voting; Program is 

"Show and Tell" of any painting on display. 

October October October October ––––    Acrylic, 3 Dimensional Art 

November November November November ––––    Oil and Acrylic 

*December *December *December *December ––––    No Meeting 

January January January January ––––    Mixed Media, Photography, 3 D 

February February February February ––––    Watercolor 

March March March March ––––    Pastel, Pen & Ink, Charcoal, Misc. not 

shown elsewhere 

*April *April *April *April ––––    Judged Show (Picnic) 
 

Bring Art work by 1:15 pm or it won’t be judged. 

T h e  a r t  o f  a  p e o p l e  i s  t h e  t r u e  m i r r o r  
t o  t h e i r  m i n d s .  J a w a h a r l a l  N e h r u  

FebruaryDemonstration 

Carole Loiacono did the February demonstration for 
TSAA.  She showed us how to paint vibrant skies.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


